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GATHERING SCHEDULE

Board Meeting 6:00 P.M.

Fellowship 6:30 P.M.

Worship 7:30 P.M.

February 21 – First United
Methodist of Karnes City

March 21 – First United
Methodist of Three Rivers

The wind blows where it wishes,

and you hear its sound, but you do

not know where it comes from or

where it goes. So it is with

everyone who is born of the Spirit.

John 3:8

Adrienne Zermeno

Community

Spiritual

Director

“But those who hope in the Lord
will renew their strength. They
will soar on wings like eagles;
they will run and not grow
weary, they will walk and not be
faint.”

40:31Isaiah

Grace and peace in the name of
our Lord Jesus Christ!

Have you ever noticed a young
child who refuses to take a nap.
They get cranky; they get weary,
until there is a complete
meltdown. The longer they go
on this way the harder it is for
them to rest.

Our bodies were designed by
God to have cycles and rhythms.
Phases of soaring and times of
rest.

I have to admit that on more
than one occasion I have pushed
and pushed and pushed hoping
to keeping running praying that
God would strengthen and
sustain me to do everything I
wanted to get done.

God invites us into a time of

Lent in the weeks leading up to

Easter. Lent is traditionally a

time of refocusing our lives on

God through self-examination

and the practices of spiritual

disciplines.

See Adrienne Page 2

Chase Kopplin

Community
Lay Director

I was happy to see everyone

at the gathering in Karnes

City. We have St. Patrick’s

Day coming up, so everyone

please be responsible and

careful during this time of

festivities. With that being

said, have a good time Lads

and Lassies!!!!

Also, if you have pilgrims

please turn in the forms to

Danny Denson. I hope to see

more of you all in the near

future at our next gathering

on March 21st at First United

Methodist Church of Three

Rivers.

--Layton



If you will give a

Fourth Day Talk

at a gathering,

Contact: Danny Denson

danny@densonlls.com

830-299-9661

Prayer List

Jess McKinney Tomas Saenz

Family of Mary Baccus Bailey Swango

Doris Galloway Joe Cisneros

Gwen Hesseltine Sandra Vera

Billie Jean Davis

Family of Ruben Estrada

4Th Day Speaker

for January

Chase Kopplin

Beeville

Adrienne continued from page 1

I know that for so many of us our walk was a way to renew our hope in the Lord. A space to rest under God’s
protective wings. I pray that during Lent, you find rest for your soul and that attending the Emmaus Gathering,
participating in fourth day groups, volunteering to serve on teams or sponsoring someone on one of the upcoming
walks are some of the means of grace that God uses to renew your hope in the Lord.

De Colores!
Pastor Adrienne



Danny Denson

Lay Director

Walk # 68

2019

Happy New Year

Greetings and God’s Blessings to all.

Walk 68 now has 4 confirmed Pilgrims. I have heard that 10-12 applications are in bound.

Folks March 4th will be here before we know it and Walk 68 is 16 Pilgrims short. Let’s start

a trend with Walk 68 of making our minimum number of pilgrims well before the

cancellation date. Please do not delay. If you have a Pilgrim Application please get it to me

ASAP.

The Inside Team met on February 16 for the 4th team meeting and both Inside and Outside

teams will meet on March 23rd at Beeville United Methodist to finalize the Walk. God has

assembled an amazing team who have put together some moving talks that I know will

reach the pilgrims that are blessed to be on this walk.

Just a reminder to those on the team (inside and outside) that team fees were due at the

January 26th team meeting. If you have not paid your team fees, please contact our Silent

Board Rep Mr. Danny Dobson.

Walk 68 will go down as the BEST WALK EVER!

Applications can be emailed to me at: danny@densonlls.com

Or Snail Mail to: Danny Denson
PO Box 157
Karnes City, Texas 78118

Katheryn Mylnar

Lay Director

Walk #69

October 3-6, 2019

New experiences are a vital part of our journey on this earth. I have had the pleasure of

meeting new people, going to new places, trying new things that would not have been so

readily available if I hadn’t listened to Abba and stepped out in faith to follow where He is

leading me. I tell you this because there are many of you that have never experienced

working a Walk and many of you that have. God is calling you, are you listening and more

importantly are you willing to step out in faith to go where he is leading you? I’m praying

for each of us that He has chosen to be a part of this journey that will impact 36+

lives. Please pray that He will give you the courage and strength you need to follow where

He is leading. God’s blessings to each of you!

De Colores.

Love & Prayers, Katheryn



WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY
BOARD MEMBERS 2018

Chase Kopplin (Community Lay Director)
Danny Denson (Assistant Community Lay Director)
Paula Morgan (Secretary)
Leanne Fox (Board Rep, Co-Secretary)
Richard Webb (Treasurer)
Danny Dobson (Community Board Rep)
Adrienne Zermeno (Community Spiritual Director)
Ken Houston (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Gary Conklin (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Dean Fleming (Assistant Spiritual Director)
Trish Denson
Glenda Harbaugh
Glenda Baker
Patricia Kopplin
Lou Schulenberg

FIRST UNITED

METHODIST CHURCH

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.
BEEVILLE, TEXAS

78102

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and Pennie will send the

Breeze to your email address.

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report

General Operating Fund $14,500.32

Scholarship Fund $3094.00

Total Funds Available $17,594.32

If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings, but
would like to contribute to the financial needs of
your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can
be sent to Danny Dobson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26,
Beeville, Texas 78104.


